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STATE OF CALIFORNIA – NATURAL RESOURCES AGENCY EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor 

 
 
 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA  95814-5512 
www.energy.ca.gov 

 
November 27, 2017 

 
TO:  Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Christine Root, Compliance Office Manager 
 
SUBJECT: DECEMBER 5, 2017 STAFF WORKSHOP POSTPONED 
 
 
The Compliance Incident Reporting and Compliance Docketing Policy Workshop 
scheduled for December 5, 2017 has been POSTPONED.   
 
During the week of November 13, 2017, we sent a copy of two letters and a notice for 
the December 5, 2017 workshop to power plant representatives and interested parties. 
You may or may not have been the recipient of these materials.  The two letters were 
titled “Compliance Incident Reporting” and “Compliance Docketing Policy”, and the 
notice was for a workshop to discuss these two topics.  These letters can be found on 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/siting/. 
 
The workshop is being rescheduled and a new notice will be sent out with the 
rescheduled workshop date. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mary Dyas, Compliance Project 
Manager, at (916) 651-8891, or by fax to (916) 654-3882, or via e-mail at 
mary.dyas@energy.ca.gov.  
 
  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

    

CHRISTINE ROOT  
Compliance Office Manager 
Siting, Transmission, & Environmental Protection 
Division 
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